
Hello! 

My name is Tori Thomas and I am deeply honored to have been selected to be a recipient of 
the Jack Snider/Band Alumni Association Scholarship. Band and music have been near 
constants in my life and I am proud to serve the musical organizations that I have had the 
pleasure of being a part of in any way that I can. Being recognized for such a prestigious 
award within the Cornhusker Marching Band is such an honor for me and I am thankful to 
have even been considered for this scholarship. As a new alumna of the Cornhusker 
Marching Band, I am excited to serve the band in a new capacity as I learn more from and 
about the Band Alumni Association. The history of this band and the overwhelmingly 
positive impact it has had on tens of thousands of people cannot be overstated and I can’t 
wait to help out! 

Thank you so much for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 

Tori Thomas 
Piccolo. Senior in Secondary Education from Lincoln, 
Nebraska 


